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Dear Poldark class, 

A big hello to all the children in Poldark class. I miss seeing all your smiling 

faces, hearing about everything you and your families have been up too 

and hearing all your laughter. I have been thinking about you all and 

hope your all keeping safe and having lots of fun!   

While I have been at home, I have been keeping busy and staying 

active. I have managed to finish decorating my garden, ready to enjoy 

the sunshine and I have eaten lots of chocolate (oops). I have also loved 

being able to get outside in the fresh air and enjoy my daily walks with my 

family. 

I am sure you are all keeping very busy and have enjoyed not having to 

get up too early in the mornings. I have heard lots about all the home 

learning that you have been up to and I hope you are enjoying all the 

different tasks you can do.  

I know it seems to have been a long time since we saw each other and 

all your friends but hopefully we will see each other again very soon and 

you can tell me and all your friends about what you have been up too 

with your families during this time. 

Please remember to stay safe, keep washing those hands and have lots 

of fun doing what you love. 

Keep smiling and we will be altogether again soon, 

Miss Smitheram ☺ 
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